
Councillor Ana Bailão 

 City Hall, 100 Queen Street West   
2nd Floor, Suite C42 
Toronto, ON   M5H 2N2 

Tel.:  416-392-7012 
Fax:  416-392-7957 
councillor_bailao@toronto.ca 

 

Date: Feb. 6 
Start Time: 6:30pm 

Location:  
St. Josaphat  

Ukrainian Cathedral  
143 Franklin Ave. 

Dear Neighbours, 
 
The Perth Dupont Community Garden group have proposed to build a cement pad 
and structural addition onto the garden's tool-shed, with the possibility of adding 
solar panels and a water feature as well. The aim is to make the shed more  
accessible, provide a sheltered area in case of sudden rain and a provide a  
comfortable meeting place.  
  
In order to ensure residents can provide their feedback to this project I am holding 
a public meeting along with Parks Staff and members of the community garden  
organization. The objectives of the meeting are: 
 

1. Confirm if there is general public support for the project;  
2. Identify and address possible challenges;  
3. Garner greater community support and involvement. 

 
Please join me in planning these improvements and I hope to see you there. 

For additional inquiries, please contact: councillor_bailao@toronto.ca, or call (416) 392-7012. 
 

Para obter informações em português, ligue para Diane Maria 416-338-5313. 

Per informazioni in italiano, chiamate Michael Vieira 416-338-5277. 

Para informacion en español llame a Anna Kral 416-338-5273. 

Perth-Dupont 

Community Shed  
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